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It has been widely acknowledged that the current plan for the road/tunnel building around Stonehenge would
significantly impact the visual value of the World Heritage site.

I urge you to abandon the project or at the very least to seriously reconsider the whole approach to marrying
traffic flow improvement and the visual impact of the historical site as it has been for thousands of years.

Sincerely
Bruce Grierson




